
From:  <a.schubert@duncker-humblot.de> 
To: Magnus Killander <Magnus.Killander@up.ac.za> 
Date:  2006/10/30 05:02 
Subject:  Re: Your inquiry 
 
Dear Mr Killander 
 
Thank you very much for your reply dated 16 October. Herewith we grant  
you the permission to publish your article "The African Union" (German  
Yearbook of International Law, vol. 46, 2003) in the digital archive of  
the University of Pretoria. 
 
The permission is free of charge, but we would like to ask you to name  
the sources (including our publishing house). 
 
With kindest regards. 
 
--  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Duncker & Humblot GmbH 
 
Foreign Rights 
 
Alice Schubert 
 
  
 
Carl-Heinrich-Becker-Weg 9, 12165 Berlin 
 
Postfach 41 03 29, 12113 Berlin 
 
Tel.: 030/790006-46 
 
Fax: 030/790006-53 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Magnus Killander schrieb: 
> Dear Ms Schubert, 
>   
> The aim of the repository is to have a digital archive of the research  
> output of the university. See information on https://www.up.ac.za/dspace/ 
>   
> For more information on institutional repositories see eg: 
> http://www.arl.org/sparc/repos/ir.html 
> Regards, 
>   
> Magnus 
> 
> >>> <a.schubert@duncker-humblot.de> 2006/10/16 11:28 AM >>> 
> Dear Mr Killander 



> 
> Thank you very much for your inquiry. Before we reply - would you be so 
> kind as to explain the project "institutional research depository"? What 
> does it mean? 
> 
> We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
> With kindest regards. 
> 
> --  
> 
> Yours sincerely 
> 
> Duncker & Humblot GmbH 
> 
> - Foreign Rights - 
> 
> Alice Schubert 
> 
> 
> 
> Carl-Heinrich-Becker-Weg 9, 12165 Berlin 
> 
> Postfach 41 03 29, 12113 Berlin 
> 
> Tel.: 030/790006-46 
> 
> Fax: 030/790006-53 
> 
 
 
 


